
SLT Minutes 

09.03.2019 
 

The meeting commenced at 4:01pm in the room 100. 

 

Copies of the August minutes were sent via e-mail and are available on the school website. A 

motion was made to approve the minutes. The motion passed. 

 

Old Business  

The School Improvement Plan Subcommittee will be meeting September 5 to complete a needs 

assessment for the school and assess the 12 key indicators provided by the district. Now that the 

district has provided guidelines for writing SIPs, the SIP subcommittee will have a SIP to review 

and approve at the October 1 meeting. 

 

New Business 

While sophomores and juniors are taking the PSAT on October 16, seniors will be encouraged to 

find off campus events such service learning, job shadowing or college visits. A form will be made 

available to seniors as we get closer to the date.  

Due to the volume of items (sports equipment, food, etc.) being dropped off in the front office and 

the instructional disruption retrieving these items creates, starting September 9, students will no 

longer be alerted to items left in the front office. Students can retrieve these items during class 

change or their lunch with the understanding that items left for students in the front office are not 

the school’s responsibility.  

English would like to appeal the district policy concerning the future removal of classroom 

printers. Dr. Seagraves will speak to the district about any possibilities.  

Parent and Student Questions / Announcements 

 

None 

 

The next meeting will be October 1 in room 101.  

 

The meeting adjourned at 4:34. 

 


